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COPY. 7%
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures. 12th Jenuary, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I have to scknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 9th instant enclosing a plan, in duplicate, of bed plate
for Messrs., Bremer Vulkan's Yard Nos, 748/750, and in reply
thereto I have to reguest thet you will Lnform the Builders
that the additional girder indicated on the plan of profile

and decks was required with a view to providing adequate
stiffening under the engine seating.

The points mentioned in their letter have been
considered, but it is felt that the girder should be required
as amended on the plan.

The two plans forwarded are returned herewith,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours feithfully,

Seeretary.

The Surveyors,
BREMEN,




